

Graduation...Life's New Beginning

October 24, 2016

Dear Parents and Seniors:

The Esko Post Grad Party Committee and parents have started to organize the Class of 2017 All Night Grad Party (ANGP). This letter explains the senior class fundraiser and includes the registration form that needs to be completed and returned to the school in your senior plans to attend.

Seniors are asked to participate in one major fundraiser for the ANGP: **\$25 GIFT CERTIFICATES TO LOCAL BUSINESSES.**

The Gift Certificate fundraiser is an easy one to sell - \$25 gift cards to local businesses where most people already shop. For each gift card sold, the business will make a \$5 donation to the ANGP. Coming just before the Holidays, it's the perfect time to buy for gift giving.

- On November 1st each student will receive an order form with the names of the participating businesses.
- We are asking each student to sell a minimum of ten gift certificates.
- The order forms and money must be returned to Mrs. Ellefson no later than November 28TH.
- During the week of December 12th the gift certificates and order forms will be returned to the seniors in time for holiday delivery.

We know that fundraising can be challenging and that many in our community would rather make a donation to a worthy cause than make a purchase. Donations from community members or families will be gratefully accepted. This sale covers a large portion of our total budget, so we thank you in advance for your help.

Each senior participating in the ANGP will need to purchase a ticket. The cost is \$50. If this is a financial hardship for you, please contact Mrs. Ellefson. The attached form along with \$50.00 (checks should be made out to ANGP) need to be returned to Mrs. Ellefson no later than January 31, 2017.

Parents, please join us for our second meeting on November 2nd at 6:30 at Esko High School FCS room.

Questions can be directed towards any committee member:

Lisa Robinson 391-3841

Robin O'Neill 879-6336

Thank you!



Please send the following with your senior to Mrs. Ellefson no later than January 31, 2017:

- 1. \$50.00 (Check to ANGP).
- 2. Completed waiver release of liability (below).
- 3. Kindergarten photo

ALL NIGHT GRAD PARTY WAIVER RELEASE OF LIABILITY

I, the undersigned, agree that I will not hold Esko High School, or any person or entity affiliated with Esko High School, in any manner, for any accident, injury or liability of any type, that may occur as a result of or during the All Night Grad Party. I affirm that I have the authority to enter into this agreement to be bound by terms of this agreement.

Student Name:	
Signature:	Date:
Parent/Guardian:	
Signature:	Date:
Printed Name:	